
RYE PLANNING BOARD  

NOTICE OF SUBDIVISION APPLICATION SUBMITTAL 

AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

On Tuesday, July 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Rye Junior High, 501 Washington Road, Rye, the following 

applications for: 

 

• A Major Subdivision, Lot Line Adjustment and Conditional Use Permit by the Housing 

Partnership for Property located 0 Airfield Drive, Tax Map 10, Lot 15-4 for construction of a 

residential development consisting of a mixture of single-family and multi-family dwellings with 

a portion being dedicated as Workforce Housing.  Property is in the Commercial Zoning District.  

Case #07-2017. 

 

• A Major Site Development Plan by Eversource for property located on Lafayette Road, Tax Map 

10, Lot 4 for the West Rye substation project which consists of the rebuild of the existing 

substation in its original location as well as expanding it approximately 21 feet to the north and 

14 feet to the south. This project will replace outdated transformers. Property is in the 

Commercial Zoning District.  Case #08-2017. 

 

If the planning board determines that these applications are complete, it will hold a public hearing on 

these applications on July 11, 2017 after determining that it is complete.   The application and all 

information submitted with the application are available for review at the Planning Department in the 

Rye Town Hall. 

June 28, 2017 

        William Epperson, Chair 

        Rye Planning Board 

 


